
Dear Future Second Grade Parents,  School Year 2024-2025 

We are excited to participate in your child’s growth and learning next year.  At Oak Hills we are proud of 
the level of support parents provide to our school programs.  One simple way parents have helped out 
is by providing some basic supplies.  For the 2024-2025 school year there are two types of supplies we 
are asking you to donate if possible (this is not a requirement).  Please send in your classroom donations 
on the first day of school.  These supplies are for general classroom use by the teacher, students, and 
volunteers.   

We are giving you this list now so your family has the option of taking advantage of back-to-school sales 
that traditionally take place in early August. 

On the FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL, each student would benefit by bringing the following supplies:   (No 
rolling backpacks please.) 

A pencil box 4x6 inches, any color 

 A thick Expo marker, any color 

Elmer’s glue sticks 

 A highlighter 

1 box of 24 Crayola crayons 

headphones- put in a large ziploc bag with name on it 

1 box of kleenex 

1 watercolor paint set 

We would appreciate donations of the following items for classroom use: 

Baby Wipes (unscented) 

Pencils (Ticonderoga or Office Depot) 

Mr. Sketch markers 

Elmer’s glue Sticks 

Ziploc slider bags (gallon or sandwich size) 

White Board Markers-All colors 

Thick White Board Markers-All colors 

Thin Black felt-tip pens  

Black Sharpies 

Crayola Colored Pencils 

Bandaids 


